
 
TO:    Subaru Parts Managers and Service Managers 

FROM: Subaru Fixed Operations 

DATE:  September 29, 2014 

SUBJECT: Important CVT fluid changes 
 
  

The current Genuine Subaru CVT C-30 fluid (quarts and pails) has been discontinued and is 

being replaced by the new Genuine Subaru CVTF-II fluid. The new Genuine Subaru CVTF-II 

fluid is available in 1 quart bottles (12 per case) using part number SOA427V1660.  The 5 gallon 

pails can be ordered in quantities of 1 using part number SOA427V1610.  

The new fluid can be used in all 4 cylinder non-turbo Lineartronic™ transmissions. 

The product information sheet shown below and the MSDS data can be found on Subarunet by 

clicking  Fixed Ops – Inventory/Ops >> Chemicals & Oils on the left.  All of the latest products, 

product information sheets, and MSDS sheets can be found there.  If you have any questions, 

please contact your District Parts and Service Manager. 

 

https://content.subarunet.com/snet/business/fixedops/subaru_chemicals/chemicals.htm
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